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I would be so pleased to see a cannabis store built at 51296 Yale Rd. In my later years I have
moved from Chilliwack to Rosedale into my son and daughter in law's home. As I have aged I
am no longer as eager to drive as I once was and find myself struggling to find someone to
take me into chilliwack to purchase various products from cannabis stores that I use to help
with pain management. Without local safe government regulated stores cab fares add up
quickly. To have a store in Rosedale would allow me to do all of my shopping much closer to
home.

Thank you for your consideration.
Gail Hayton
52687 Rosestone Place V0X1X1


